
 

 

Reception Autumn Learning  

The children have been amazing these 

first couple weeks at school. Both 

Star and Moon Class have had a 

great start to the year and we are 

really proud of how well they have 

settled in. We have been settling into 

routines and the rhythm of the day.  

Our Learning  

These first few weeks we have been 

focused on making sure the children 

are happy and enjoying each other’s 

company and the setting. We are 

getting to know each other, sharing 

about our families and ourselves.  

We have begun to work our way 

through Phase 2 Phonics. We are 

introducing to the children letters and 

sounds. They will be learning how to 

segment and blend words, and we 

are learning the correct letter 

formation.  

Our topic is All About Me. We have 

painted self-portraits and thought 

about what makes us special. We 

have thought about who is in our 

family and what we 

like to do with our 

families. Our core text 

will be Eric Carle’s 

From Head to Toe. 

The children will think 

about what they can 

do all by themselves.  

In Mathematics we are working on 

recognising and forming numbers 0-

10. We will be working on our 

counting. The children will learn 

about the days, weeks and months 

of the year.  

 

 

The unit will have lots of rich 

learning activities and inspiration 

points for the children both inside 

and out. We will follow the interests 

of the children as much as possible 

to make sure they are engaged and 

empowered by their learning.  

We will continue to work on 

establishing good routines. We have 

talked about how we have kind 

hands.  

Useful Information  

 Continue to bring in a named 

water bottle to their class – 

the children have been doing a 

great job at remembering this! 

 Continue to bring in changing 

bags with spare clothes and 

shoes. 

 Story books are being sent 

home on Friday’s for the 

children to share over the 

weekend. Reading books will 

be on Bug Club.  

Remote Learning 

The children have been given a card 

with their login details for Google 

Classroom and Bug Club. Please 

login to both these to get familiar 

with them A task has been set on 

Google Classroom for you to 

complete!  

Thank you for all your support. 

Please do email 

receptionteachers@chisenhale.towerham

lets.sch.uk. We are happy to hear 

from you and will get back to you 

as soon as possible. 
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